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Board of Director Nominees: 
 
Randi DeBruyne  
Randi believes that SKLF is a valuable program that benefits members old and new. She and her husband 
have been members of SKLF and the prior LLG program for over 25 years. Randi looks forward to 
representing the needs of the members and working towards the future of SKLF. 
 
Debra Florek 
Debra is committed to the long-term success and viability of the Co-operative.  She and her family have 
been active participants in the SKLF since its inception and prior with the LLG program for over 28 years.  
She joined the Board back in 2019.  As well, she has served on the Governance & HR Committee.  Debra 
looks forward to serving the needs of the members and growing SKLF. 
 
Lyle Franson 
Lyle believes that the strength of the co-operative is directly based on its membership and the value they 
derive from it.  Lyle has been a member of SKLF and the prior LLG program for over 14 years.  Lyle joined 
the Board back in 2019 and has served on the Governance & HR Committee.  Lyle wishes to continue being 
an advocate for the members and ensuring SKLF’s continued viability.   
 
Daryl Rutherford 
Daryl believes in SKLF’s value to its members and works to ensure its’ continued strength and growth.  Daryl 
has been a member of SKLF and the prior LLG program for 12 years.  He is on the Governance & HR 
committee and has served as its chair. Daryl joined the Board back in 2019.  Daryl anticipates working for 
the benefit of the members and the long-term success of SKLF.  
 
Gerald Sanderson 
Gerald strongly believes in the co-operative nature of SKLF and its value to its membership.  He and his 
family are active SKLF and the prior LLG program supporters for over 24 years.  Gerald serves on the 
Governance & HR Committee and is its current chair.  Gerald also joined the Board back in 2019.  Gerald is 
eager to ensure that all members are represented and meeting their future needs.  He is pleased with the 
startup years with SKLF, and with that behind us, he believes that the future growth of SKLF will be very 
useful to the whole of the livestock industry. 
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